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DATE:
November 5, 2009
TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions


     
FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer

Project Development Branch
SUBJECT:
Revision of Sections 601 and 641, Shotcrete
As of this date, our unit is issuing a revised version of the standard special provision, Revision of Sections 601 and 641, Shotcrete.  This revised standard special is 5 pages long and is dated November 5, 2009.   Use this revised standard special in projects having shotcrete.  The use of this revised standard special becomes mandatory on projects advertised on or after December 3, 2009.  But, you are free to use it before this date.
This revised standard special deletes and makes obsolete the standard special provision, Revision of Sections 601 and 641, Shotcrete, dated July 3, 2008.  This revision clarifies that steel and polypropylene fibers are required only when specified.  
Those of you who keep books of Standard Special Provisions should replace the now obsolete version with this new one.

A new Index of Standard Special Provisions, dated November 5, 2009 is attached for your reference.
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